
Movie Night At The Library

This months movie is Smallfoot!.
 
In this movie a Yeti is convinced that the elusive 
creatures known as "humans" really do exist.
 
Starring Channing Tatum, Zenday and James Corden

Admission is free.
Popcorn and water: $2.00

Dec 14, 2018

The Library and CRC will 
close 

 
December 16, 2018

 
and open again on

 
January 7, 2018

Holiday Hours

Open: Tues 9-5; Wed 12-5; Thur 12-8; Fri 12-5 // Phone: (780) 837-2776 // Website: www.falherlibrary.ab.ca

New E-Resource

You can now access Solaro for free 
 

with your library card! 
 

The online homework help resource
 

can be browsed through by province, 
 

grade and subject where kids can 
 

learn and take practice quizzes.



Thank You!
The Friends of the Falher Library sincerely thank all those who 

purchased a Christmas cash calendar.  This fundraiser is a very 

important fundraiser for the Friends allowing us the opportunity 

to continue to support the library. These funds help us to purchase 

special items that the library needs, provide programs like movie 

night, and new books.

 
Merry Christmas,

 
Wendy Gagnon

 
The Friends of the Falher Library


